RC/NC Distance Education Committee
February 25, 2010
3:00-4:00
CCI 208; AC1 270; AV1 207; OC 7
Minutes

Members present: (RC) David Atencio, David Borofka, Maria Kelly, Walid Tayar, Alan Avakian, Stephanie Curry, Stephanie Doyle (OC) Vikki Piper, (WI) DeDe Mousseau (MC) 
Dr. Jim Chin 

1. Review and approval of  February agenda [Approved]

1. Review and approval of January 28, 2010 minutes [Approved]
3.  Old business
1. ASB Participation:
0. Resolution sent to Senate 
0. Remaining action – pending approval from Senate
	
1. New business
2. Technology Coordination Committee:  David Atencio and David Borofka attended this meeting.  The following topics were discussed:

0. Email for students 
0. Blackboard  
0. Distant education
0. Voice over IP
0. Datatel data export policy

2. Email and Blackboard version 9 will rollout June 1, 2010.  The district will market the change via email, and “First to know” type of marketing.  The username for email and WebAdvisor will be the same: lastname_student id.

1. The opportunity to discuss specific changes to WebAdvisor was not available at this meeting, and unfortunately the March meeting was canceled due to scheduling conflicts.  Don Lopez is prepared to address WebAdvisor improvement but finding an available date is challenging.  I will keep the committee informed as we move forward.

1. Reminders:  
4. Software grant:  The committee discussed possible grant submissions for software to assist online instructors in approving their online presentation.
4. Multimedia:  The committee discussed the advances in multimedia which will eventually make a large impact on how we teach online classes.
